
KGZW-LD, Portland, Oregon 
Facility ID 30810 

Request for Special Temporary Authority  

Sander Operating Co. III LLC (“Sander”) requests special temporary authority (STA) to 

operate KGWZ-LD on the channel proposed in its displacement application, File Number 

0000054540.   

KGWZ-LD received a 120-day letter notification from T-Mobile stating that no later than 

July 29, 2018, KGZW-LD must cease operations or eliminate the potential for 

harmful interference.  The application filed by KGWZ-LD in the special displacement window 

has been accepted for filing.  The proposed facility is in compliance with the FCC’s 

technical and interference rules (see attached engineering documents). 

Sander understands that KGWZ-LD may be required to terminate its STA operations if the 

application, File Number 0000054540, is ultimately not granted. 


